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December 2, 2013
SENT VIA E-MAIL 

Steven V. King

Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Re: 
Rulemaking for Energy Independence Act, WAC 480-109

Docket UE-131723
Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed please find Public Counsel’s Comments for filing in the above referenced docket.  We note that the Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) filings of the three electric investor-owned utilities are currently under review, which may result in additional comments as this Rulemaking continues.  Public Counsel looks forward to further participation in this Rulemaking proceeding.
Sincerely,

Mary Kimball
Senior Analyst
Public Counsel Division
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